
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
**PRESS RELEASE** 

 

Merrimack Police Department would like to remind residents that the Town of 

Merrimack’s Winter Parking Ban (Ordinance 183-17) and Impeding Snow Removal 

(Ordinance 183-18) are in effect. No vehicle or trailer shall be parked on any public 

street or highway between the hours of 11:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m. from November 15th 

through April 15th. Further, no vehicle shall be parked on any public street or highway 

from November 15th through April 15th in such a manner as to impede snow removal.  

The Merrimack Police Department and the Merrimack Public Works Department ask all 

residents to assist them in their efforts to maintain safe roads and highways by 

complying with these requests. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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